
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b: 23.9.19 

Hook: Forest Rangers 
This week we will be starting a new enquiry focus called Forest 

Rangers. The children will become a team of expert rangers 

looking after all the good fairy tale characters in the forest. 

However, they come across a problem… 

 

Phonics  
The children have been split into four 

groups to match the next steps the 

children need. 

Y2 Mr Allen – Continuing to learn the 

alternative sounds. 

Y2 Miss McIntyre -  Learning about split 

digraphs.  

Y1 Miss Allan – Continuing to learn 

consonant clusters. 

Y1 – Miss McIntyre – reviewing consonant 

clusters. 

 

Maths 
In maths we are learning about 

addition.  

Y1 – We will be looking at adding 

one more to a given number and 

using the addition symbol to put it 

in a word sentence. 

Y2 – We will be focusing on adding 

two digit numbers. 

English 
This week we are looking at The 

Three Little Pigs story. 

Y1 – We will be looking at the 

start, middle and end of the 

story. 

Y2 – We will extend our learning 

by creating a new ending to the 

story. 

Theme 
In theme we will be using technology purposefully to 

manipulate and retrieve digital content.    

In RE we will be exploring our big question,  

How do Jews and Christians celebrate God as provider? This 

links with the Jewish festival of Sukkot and the Christian 

Harvest Festival. 

In music we will be exploring music that is influenced South 

Africa. We will be playing musical games and activities. 

WALKERS 

NEEDED! 
On 2nd October we will 

be walking down to Mill 

Lane for the Harvest 

Festival. We would like 

some parent helpers to 

support us walking 

down. 

 

If you would like to 

volunteer to work 

please speak to your 

child’s class teacher to 

arrange. 
 

Forest school kits 

The children will need to 

ensure that they have their 

forest school kits in school 

for the following days: 

Zog – Tuesday 

Stickman – Wednesday 

Tabby McTat – Thursday 

Next week Year 1 will be 

attending forest school. 

 

PE Kits 

Please make sure your child 

has their PE kit in school. PE 

will take place on a Tuesday 

in Tabby McTat and 

Stickman and Wednesday in 

Zog. 

We will be exploring the theme of trust in collective worship this term. 

Spelling Books 
The children will be 

receiving their new 

spelling books next week. 

The children will then 

have a weekly spelling 

challenge with us.  

 

 

 
 

PSHE and RSE 
Soon we will be starting our PSHE and RSE lessons. Year 1 

and 2 will be taught separately for these sessions over the 

coming weeks. Both year groups will be creating working 

agreements, i.e. rules to ensure everyone feels comfortable 

during these lessons. The children will also be introduced 

to the ‘ask it baskets’ and the roles these will have in the 

lessons. If you have any queries about these sessions, please 

speak to your class teacher or Miss McIntyre, RSE/PSHE 

subject leader.  

 


